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36.	Mr T J Brauteseth (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
(1)	Whether she submitted the proposed payment model for the takeover of the payments of grants by the SA Social Security Agency to the National Treasury for analysis and evaluation; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, (a) on what date was the specified proposed payment model submitted and (b) what feedback has she received to date; 
(2)	whether the proposed payment model has had any effects on the proposed budget of her department; if not, from which budget will the payment model be funded; if so, what are the relevant details; 
(3)	whether the National Treasury has withdrawn any (a) surplus funds and/or (b) budget of her department as a result of the proposed payment model; if so, what are the relevant details in each case? NW39E					
Reply:

(1) The business case has not yet been presented to National Treasury and it will be presented in due course and National Treasury will be consulted for a suitable date. 
(a) Not applicable  
(b) Not applicable 

(2) No, it will be source from the surplus funds

(3) (a) and (b) Not Applicable
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